June 19, 2020

Mr. Kent A. Chandler, Executive Director
~ Kentucky Public Service Commission

PROFESSIONAL

ENGINEERS, INC i P.O. Box 6 l 5
3 HMB Circle Frankfort, KY 40602
US 460

Frankfort, KY 40601

Office: (502) 695-9800
Fax: (502) 695-9810 RE: Case No. 2020-00126

North Hopkins Water District
Water System Improvements Project
HMB #4254.01

Dear Mr. Chandler:

As part of the Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the above
reference project, we are notifying the Commission that actual construction is
scheduled to start on July 6, 2020.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call.

Sincerely

HMB Professional Engineers, Inc.

Highway Engineering é'/ /W

Structural Engineering Jeff Reynolds, P.E.

Water & Wastewater
Site Development
Right-of-Way
Master Planning
Environmental Planning
Surveying
Project Management
Cost Estimation
Construction Inspection
Aviation Services
Environmental Remediation

Landscape Architecture
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